
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STREET CONDITIONS: Many residents are 

voicing concerns of their street conditions. The 

increase in the Ohio gas tax in 2020 was to 

enable the City to receive $1 Million Dollars in 

for street resurfacing. With COVID having more 

people working from home and less driving 

during the pandemic, the dollar amount 

plummeted. However, in District 2 last year we 

were able to resurface Wheeler Road. The City 

Engineer will be ‘grading’ the street conditions 

in each District in early Spring to determine 

which streets will qualify for 2022. 

WASTE MANAGEMENT: I am in weekly contact 

with WM regarding concerns regarding pickup. 

New changes include a new limit on bulk pickup 

which is limited to 2 items. Bulk pickup must be 

scheduled in advance by filling out the form on 

the City website. Only 2 additional items are 

allowed outside your trash cart. If you need 

additional WM trash cart please call them at 1-

866-797-9018. For recycle pickup: both sides of 

Dunham are collected on the green weeks.  

MUSIC IN THE PARK RETURNS to Stafford Park 

this summer! Visit www.citymapleheights.com 

for updates. 
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District 2 Town Hall meeting Tuesday, April 19 at 6PM at 

St. Andrew’s Church 16029 MaplePark Drive. 

This year we will be joined by District 3 and we will be discussing current 

affairs in our City. The Mayor and a representative from Maple Heights Police 

Department will be there. Refreshments will be served. 

 

 

MAPLE HEIGHTS SPRING RESOURCE 

FAIR APRIL 27TH  FROM 5:30 TO 7:30PM 

Looking for help on your Spring projects? 

Need help with property tax, rental 

assistance or homestead exemption? Need 

answers from City departments? Join us on 

Wednesday evening, April 27th at the Citadel 

of Faith Ministries (old St Wenceslas School) 

at 5250 Arch Street (off Libby Road). 

NEW CONSTRUCTION: 2 New homes to be 

constructed in District 2! Amato Homes, the 

builder just finishing up on the three homes 

on Dunham Road has expressed interest on 

two vacant lots on Rockside Road behind St. 

Andrew’s parking lot! 

 

 

http://www.citymapleheights.com/


MORE INFORMATION: 

• IMPROVEMENTS COMING TO SOUTHGATE PARK: New lighting on the pole behind the 

playground will be coming within the next two months. We are also working on replacing the 

basketball hoop on the asphalted area. 

• SHRED DAY: April 9th at Stafford Park from 9AM to Noon. 

• SEWER EVALUATIONS: The City Engineer and NEORSD will be evaluating the sewers on the streets 

West of Dunham Road which will include James and Wheeler Road. They will be televising, dye testing 

to search for any issues. 

• MOBILE FOOD PANTRY AT ST ANDREW’S EASTERN ORTHODOX CHURCH AT 16029 MAPLE PARK 

DRIVE. The Mobile Food Pantry will be open the 3rd Thursday of each month from 9:30 – 11:30AM. 

Please bring your own bags. 

• DELINQUENT PROPERTY TAX ASSISTANCE: CHN Housing Partners launched this program to 

address delinquent property taxes for individuals who have experienced a COVID-19 hardship after 

January 21, 2020. Online application can be found at www.tfaforms.com/4922955 

• DOG WARDEN works for the Service Department and can be reached at 662-5884 or email at 

aulee@mapleheightsohio.com. 

• HOME REPAIR GRANTS The City of Maple Heights will be offering a home repair grant program in 

late Spring. Please check the City website for the roll out date in late Spring .  

• COVID SHOTS: If you have not yet received your shot or booster shot, the Senior Center will have a 

vaccination clinic available the last Wednesday of each month. Call 216-587-5481 for more 

information. 

• Have you visited Yum Yum Hibachi Seafood and Soul at 5830 Lee Road? They are ready and open for 

business, please call your order ahead. 

Toni Jones 

Maple Heights Council District 2                         

 

I need your help to work better together! Please email me at tjonesd2@hotmail.com 

or text me at 216-650-5409 with your contact information so I can keep you better 

informed on what’s going on in District 2 with updates as they may arise. You can also 

PM me with your info on my Facebook page, Toni Jones Maple Heights District 2 or 

follow me on Twitter @mh44137. Thank you!! 
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